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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Tuesday 12th & Thursday 14th November 
Parents Evenings 
 
Wednesday 13th November  
Y6 Internet Safety with PC Coll— 2pm 
Deadline for PTFA Christmas Card Orders 
 
Friday 15th November 
CS Skills Lantern Trail 5.45pm in the school hall 
 
Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th November 
DT Days—no PE on these days 

Remembrance Day 
 
As yesterday was Armistice Day, we changed our     
assembly time so that we could hold a shared    
silence at 11am. 
 
Reverend Dave came into school to host our   
Remembrance Assembly. The children were very 
respectful throughout and it was a great          
assembly. 
 
Our School Parliament attended the village War 
Memorial with Mrs Hollis. Eliza laid the wreath 
and Daisy said a prayer before the 2 minute    
silence.  
 
The villagers in attendance said it was nice to 
see the school represented and commented on 
the children’s respectable behaviour.  

After School Clubs 

Please remember that other than Young Voices, 
there are no other clubs this week. 
 
Young Voices will be slightly different as they are 
making the lanterns for the trail on Friday     
evening. 

Year 6 Netball 

At the end of last term, our Y6 netball team took 
part in an Atlas Event held at Wycliffe School. 
 
As we only started netball in the Summer Term, 
our team did not have the same level of experi-
ence as their competitors, but that did not stop 
them! 
 
They played brilliantly and won 2 out of their 3 
games! A great display of teamwork. Well done. 



PTFA Corner 

What a great night our Quiz and Curry was on 
Friday. Thank you to everyone that came along 
and supported the event. 
 
We will update you with the total raised as soon 
as we have it. In the meantime, we can confirm 
that the school disco raised a fabulous £452.03 
and the recent cake sale, an impressive £300.25.  
 
The PTFA work tirelessly behind the scenes    
arranging these events so your support, whether 
it’s attending or helping, really is appreciated. 
Thank you. 
 
Our next plea is for teddies! We are once again 
running the very popular Teddy Tombola at the 
Christmas Fair. If you are having a clear out, or 
looking for a great way to offload some of your 
child’s cuddly toys with their permission, then 
please donate them to us! 
 
We will take teddies in all shapes and sizes but 
we do ask that they are in very good condition. 
Thank you. 

Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Ellie for being a wonderful artist and writer by 
trying really hard in Drawing Club. She used the 
sound mat to describe her house tractor drawing. 
 
Year 1  
Poppy has shown the values of responsibility 
and respect by always doing the right thing in 
class. She listens carefully to instructions and 
always tries her hardest. Poppy is a great role 
model in class. 
 
Year 2 
Harmony has shown the value of responsibility 
by always being ready to learn and trying her 
best. 
 
Year 3 
Alex has shown the value of courage when sit-
ting in the hot seat as a Stone Age boy. He     
delivered super acting and thinking on the spot. 
 
Year 4 
Rowan for being a wonderful sportsman by     
listening carefully and showing some fantastic 
skills in tag rugby. 
 
Year 5 
Melody has shown the 3R’s responsibility,      
respect & resilience by always working hard,   
trying her best and presenting work beautifully. 
 
Year 6 
Chloe has shown the value of generosity as she 
is always quick to offer to share resources and 
help her peers. 

Stroud Literature Festival 

Last week some of our year groups took part in 
the online sessions arranged for Stroud Book 
Festival. 
 
The sessions were 
1hr long and were 
with an author who 
has had a recent  
release. 
 
Each session varied 
author to author but 
the aim was to      
engage with and   
inspire our young 
readers. It was a great to be part of the event. 

Anti-Bullying Week 

This week is Anti-Bullying Week and the children 
will be doing some activities in their classrooms 
over the course of the week. 
 
On Thursday, the School Parliament will be   
leading an assembly and we invite everyone to 
wear odd socks. The funnier the better! 

Upcoming Church Service 

Reverend Dave of King's Stanley Baptist Church, 
invites all families to join him for his Church's     
All-Age Service in the Village Hall on Sunday 
17th November at 10:30am.  
 
Everyone is welcome to come along for a time of 
story, singing, activities and fun. 


